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REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND PLANNING 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT NATIONAL INSURANCE 

POLICY  
 

 

The National Treasury is in the process of developing a National Insurance Policy which 

aims at strengthening the policy, legal and regulatory environment for the insurance 

sector in Kenya. The ultimate goal is to increase insurance penetration through 

improved access, usage and affordability of insurance products and services. In 

addition, the Policy will provide an enabling environment for sustainable development, 

promotion, and maintenance of an inclusive, efficient, fair and stable insurance sector 

as envisaged in Vision 2030. 

Pursuant to Section 5 (3) (b) of the Statutory Instruments Act, 2013, the National 

Treasury invites interested members of the public to submit any comments or inputs or 

memoranda they may have on the draft Policy. The comments or inputs or memoranda 

may be forwarded to the Principal Secretary, the National Treasury, P.O. Box 30007-

00100, Nairobi; hand delivered to the Office of the Principal Secretary, the National 

Treasury Building, Nairobi; or emailed to pstreasury01@gmail.com and a copy to 

bnndungu@yahoo.com ; to be received by Friday 16th April, 2021 on or before 5.00 

pm.   

The draft National Insurance Policy can be accessed on the National Treasury website 

https://www.treasury.go.ke and the Insurance Regulatory Authority website 

https://www.ira.go.ke  

 

 
JULIUS MUIA, PhD, CBS 

PRINCIPAL SECRETARY/THE NATIONAL TREASURY 

 

1st April, 2021 
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